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July 18, 2002

Ms. Julie Penman, Commissioner

Department of City Development

809 North Broadway, 2nd F1

Milwaukee, WI 53202

Attn: Beverly Craig

Re:  Proposed Tax Incremental District No. 50

Dear Commissioner Penman:

Form CA-43

BEVERLY A. TEMPLE
THOMAS 0. GARTNER
BRUCE D. SCHRIMPF
ROXANE L. CRAWFORD
SUSAN D . BICKERT

THOMAS J, BEAMISH
MAURITA F. HOUREN
JOHN J. HEINEN
MICHAEL G. TOBIN
DAVID J. STANOSZ
SUSAN E. LAPPEN
DAVID R. HALBROOKS
JAN A. SMOKOWICZ
PATRICIA A. FRICKER
HEIDI WICK SPOERL
KURT A. BEHLING
GREGG C. HAGOPIAN
ELLEN H. TANGEN
MELANIE R. SWANK
JAY A. UNORA
DONALD L. SCHRIEFER

‘G. O'SULLIVAN-CROWLEY

Assistant City Attorneys

Pursuant to your March 5, 2002 letter requesting assistance with this matter, we reviewed the

project plan for the above-captioned proposed tax incremental district.

Based upon that

review, it is our opinion that the plan is complete and complies with the provisions of Wis.

Stats. § 66.1105(4)(f).

Very truly yours,




